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November 7, 2019 
 
Dear La Cañada High School Instrumental Music Program Community Partners: 
 
The La Cañada High School Music Parents Association invites you to be a part of an 
outstanding music program that encourages excellence, student achievement, and a sense 
of community. Over 250 student musicians participate in one or more music ensembles in 
the La Cañada High School Instrumental Music Program throughout the year. To offer such 
a comprehensive music program, it takes time, effort, and financial support. 
 
As you may know, the La Cañada Unified School District is only able to provide minimal 
support as a result of limited state funding. Therefore, much of the cost of running the LCHS 
Instrumental Music programs including staff, music, uniforms, instruments, and more must 
come from parent contributions, fundraising events, and donations from supporters. For 
this reason, we are reaching out to you to join us as our community partner. 
 
Our 21st Annual Dinner Show and Fundraiser, “Celebrate Music,” is set for Saturday, 
February 22nd, 2020, at the La Cañada Flintridge Country Club. Last year over 400 music 
fans enjoyed performances by our award-winning Band, Orchestra, Jazz Band, Drum Line, 
and Color Guard. All of your donations are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 
 
We hope we can count on your support as our community partner this year. We are so 
grateful for your support which helps make our instrumental music groups and color guard 
a success! 
 
Very truly yours, 
Dinner Show Co-Chairs 
LCHS MPA  
Michelle Lynskey & Julie Chow 
 
Michelle Lynskey     Julie Chow 
Michelle.lynskey@gamil.com  chowchowpao@me.com 
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